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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 8:51 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: I&S sections


Close, but not quite done slogging through Rosalie's comments on winter-run.


Here's green sturgeon in case you don't already have it.


On Wed, May 1, 2019 at 8:26 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Thanks. Can you e-mail it over? My VPN is hit an miss, often the latter. Thanks.


Sent from my iPhone


On May 1, 2019, at 6:23 PM, Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal <joe.heublein@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Garwin.


Green sturgeon has had 3 reviews from Rosalie so that may be ready. It's saved on ROCON


as- 2.8 Integration and Synthesis HEUBLEIN GS V3.rd (version 4.rd)


On Wed, May 1, 2019 at 6:09 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Which ones are ready for my review?


Sent from my iPhone


--

Joe Heublein


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3719


FAX: 916-930-3629

joe.heublein@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



